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Claysburg, PA 16625-0265 .
April 26, 2016
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Dear Sample A Sample:

AIM Inc understands the importance of protecting personal information. We are writing to inform you about an
incident involving some of your information.

AIM Inc received a report on April 4, 2016, that an unauthorized person was able to gain access to certain images
that had been uploaded to our website. We immediately conducted an investigation, engaged a leading security
firm, and alerted law enforcement. The investigation determined that the unauthonized person identified an issue
in the document upload feature of the website that customers used to upload firearms license and documents for
age verification. No payment, order history, or account information was affected. The information in the image
you provided may include your name and driver's license number. We removed all of the images from the
website server and worked with the secunity firm and the vendor that hosts the website to enhance the security of
the upload feature. The security firm conducted a review of the entire website to look for any other issues.

We recommend that you remain vigilant to the possibility of identity theft by reviewing your credit report for any
unauthorized activity. To help protect your identity, we are offering a complimentary one-year membership of
Experian’s® ProtectMyID® Alert. This product helps detect possible misuse of your personal information and
provides you with superior identity protection support focused on immediate identification and resolution of
identity theft. Due to privacy laws we are not able to enroli you directly. For more information on identity theft
prevention and ProtectMyID® Alert, including instructions on how to activate your free membership, please see
the additional information provided in this letter. You should also review the More Information on Ways to
Protect Yourself section that follows.

In addition to a comprehensive review of the website, we are working with the security firm to tmplement

enhanced security measures. If you have any questions concerning this notice, please call 1-877-238-2074

between the hours of 9 a.m. and 7 p.m. Eastern Time, Monday through Friday and provide reference number
when calling.

We greatly appreciate your business and decply regret any inconvenience.
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Sincerely, Sincerely, E&
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Bryan Flannagan, Vice President of Operations

Steve Neal, President AIM Inc
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